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this package includes a physical copy of thomas calculus by thomas weir and hass as well as
access to matlab this text is designed for a three semester or four quarter calculus course math
engineering and science majors calculus hasnt changed but your students have todays students have
been raised on immediacy and the desire for relevance and they come to calculus with varied
mathematical backgrounds thomas calculus twelfth edition helps your students successfully
generalize and apply the key ideas of calculus through clear and precise explanations clean
design thoughtfully chosen examples and superior exercise sets thomas offers the right mix of
basic conceptual and challenging exercises along with meaningful applications this significant
revision features more examples more mid level exercises more figures and improved conceptual
flow this is the complete text which contains chapters 1 16 separate versions are available
covering just single variable topics contains chapters 1 11 and multivariable topics contains
chapters 11 16 mymathlab access is not included with this isbn with ebooks you can search for key
concepts words and phrases make highlights and notes as you study share your notes with friends
ebooks are downloaded to your computer and accessible either offline through the bookshelf
available as a free download available online and also via the ipad and android apps upon
purchase you ll gain instant access to this ebook time limit the ebooks products do not have an
expiry date you will continue to access your digital ebook products whilst you have your
bookshelf installed this text is designed for a three semester or four quarter calculus course
math engineering and science majors thomas calculus 13th edition introduces students to the
intrinsic beauty of calculus and the power of its applications for more than half a century this
text has been revered for its clear and precise explanations thoughtfully chosen examples
superior figures and time tested exercise sets with this new edition the exercises were refined
updated and expanded always with the goal of developing technical competence while furthering
students appreciation of the subject co authors hass and weir have made it their passion to
improve the text in keeping with the shifts in both the preparation and ambitions of today s
students for three semester or four quarter courses in calculus for students majoring in
mathematics engineering or science thomas calculus helps students reach the level of mathematical
proficiency and maturity you require but with support for students who need it through its
balance of clear and intuitive explanations current applications and generalised concepts in the
14th si edition new co author christopher heil georgia institute of technology partners with
author joel hass to preserve what is best about thomas time tested text while reconsidering every
word and every piece of art with today s students in mind the result is a text that goes beyond
memorising formulas and routine procedures to help students generalise key concepts and develop
deeper understanding key benefit thomas calculus early transcendentals media upgrade eleventh
edition responds to the needs of today s readers by developing their conceptual understanding
while strengthening their skills in algebra and trigonometry two areas of knowledge vital to the
mastery of calculus this book offers a full range of exercises a precise and conceptual
presentation and a new media package designed specifically to meet the needs of today s readers
the exercises gradually increase in difficulty helping readers learn to generalize and apply the
concepts the refined table of contents introduces the exponential logarithmic and trigonometric
functions in chapter 7 of the text key topics functions limits and continuity differentiation
applications of derivatives integration applications of definite integrals integrals and
transcendental functions techniques of integration further applications of integration conic
sections and polar coordinates infinite sequences and series vectors and the geometry of space
vector valued functions and motion in space partial derivatives multiple integrals integration in
vector fields market for all readers interested in calculus this is the ebook of the printed book
and may not include any media website access codes or print supplements that may come packaged
with the bound book this text is designed for the single variable component of a three semester
or four quarter calculus course math engineering and science majors calculus hasn t changed but
your students have today s students have been raised on immediacy and the desire for relevance
and they come to calculus with varied mathematical backgrounds thomas calculus early
transcendentals twelfth edition helps your students successfully generalize and apply the key
ideas of calculus through clear and precise explanations clean design thoughtfully chosen
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examples and superior exercise sets thomas offers the right mix of basic conceptual and
challenging exercises along with meaningful applications this significant revision features more
examples more mid level exercises more figures and improved conceptual flow this is the full
version of the text contains chapters 1 16 isbn 10 0321628837 isbn 13 9780321628831 thomas
calculus early transcendentals single variable contains chapters 1 11 the multivariable version
of the text contains chapters 11 16 mymathlab access is not included with this isbn the new
edition of thomas is a return to what thomas has always been the book with the best exercises for
the 11th edition the authors have added exercises cut in the 10th edition as well as going back
to the classic 5th and 6th editions for additional exercises and examples the book s theme is
that calculus is about thinking one cannot memorize it all the exercises develop this theme as a
pivot point between the lecture in class and the understanding that comes with applying the ideas
of calculus in addition the table of contents has been refined to match the standard syllabus
many of the examples have been trimmed of distractions and rewritten with a clear focus on the
main ideas the authors have also excised extraneous information in general and have made the
technology much more transparent the ambition of thomas 11e is to teach the ideas of calculus so
that students will be able to apply them in new and novel ways first in the exercises but
ultimately in their careers every effort has been made to insure that all content in the new
edition reinforces thinking and encourages deep understanding of the material normal 0 false
false false this text is designed for a three semester or four quarter calculus course math
engineering and science majors thomas calculus early transcendentals thirteenth edition
introduces readers to the intrinsic beauty of calculus and the power of its applications for more
than half a century this text has been revered for its clear and precise explanations
thoughtfully chosen examples superior figures and time tested exercise sets with this new edition
the exercises were refined updated and expanded always with the goal of developing technical
competence while furthering readers appreciation of the subject co authors hass and weir have
made it their passion to improve the text in keeping with the shifts in both the preparation and
ambitions of today s learners key topics functions limits and continuity differentiation
applications of derivatives integration applications of definite integrals integrals and
transcendental functions techniques of integration first order differential equations infinite
sequences and series parametric equations and polar coordinates vectors and the geometry of space
vector valued functions and motion in space partial derivatives multiple integrals integrals and
vector fields second order differential equations market for all readers interested in calculus
this text is designed for a three semester or four quarter calculus course math engineering and
science majors calculus hasn t changed but your students have today s students have been raised
on immediacy and the desire for relevance and they come to calculus with varied mathematical
backgrounds thomas calculus twelfth edition helps your students successfully generalize and apply
the key ideas of calculus through clear and precise explanations clean design thoughtfully chosen
examples and superior exercise sets thomas offers the right mix of basic conceptual and
challenging exercises along with meaningful applications this significant revision features more
examples more mid level exercises more figures and improved conceptual flow this is the complete
text which contains chapters 1 16 separate versions are available covering just single variable
topics contains chapters 1 11 and multivariable topics contains chapters 11 16 mymathlab access
is not included with this isbn the full text downloaded to your computer with ebooks you can
search for key concepts words and phrases make highlights and notes as you study share your notes
with friends ebooks are downloaded to your computer and accessible either offline through the
bookshelf available as a free download available online and also via the ipad and android apps
upon purchase you ll gain instant access to this ebook time limit the ebooks products do not have
an expiry date you will continue to access your digital ebook products whilst you have your
bookshelf installed for three semester or four quarter courses in calculus for students majoring
in mathematics engineering or science clarity and precision thomas calculus early transcendentals
helps students reach the level of mathematical proficiency and maturity you require but with
support for students who need it through its balance of clear and intuitive explanations current
applications and generalised concepts in the 14th si edition new co author christopher heil
georgia institute of technology partners with author joel hass to preserve what is best about
thomas time tested text while reconsidering every word and every piece of art with today s
students in mind the result is a text that goes beyond memorising formulas and routine procedures
to help students generalise key concepts and develop deeper understanding this text is designed
for a three semester or four quarter calculus course math engineering and science majors calculus
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hasn t changed but your students have today s students have been raised on immediacy and the
desire for relevance and they come to calculus with varied mathematical backgrounds thomas
calculus early transcendentals twelfth edition helps your students successfully generalize and
apply the key ideas of calculus through clear and precise explanations clean design thoughtfully
chosen examples and superior exercise sets thomas offers the right mix of basic conceptual and
challenging exercises along with meaningful applications this significant revision features more
examples more mid level exercises more figures improved conceptual flow and the best in
technology for learning and teaching the text is available with a robust mymathlab course an
online homework tutorial and study solution designed for today s students in addition to
interactive multimedia features like java applets and animations thousands of mathxl exercises
are available for students to get the practice they need thomas calculus for the jee 13 e is an
indian adaptation of the internationally renowned bestseller thomas calculus by george b thomas
jr maurice d weir joel r hass the indian adaptation modified as per the jee syllabus strives to
meet the requirements of the students for three semester or four quarter courses in calculus for
students majoring in mathematics engineering or science clarity and precision thomas calculus
early transcendentals helps students reach the level of mathematical proficiency and maturity you
require but with support for students who need it through its balance of clear and intuitive
explanations current applications and generalised concepts in the 14th si edition new co author
christopher heil georgia institute of technology partners with author joel hass to preserve what
is best about thomas time tested text while reconsidering every word and every piece of art with
today s students in mind the result is a text that goes beyond memorising formulas and routine
procedures to help students generalise key concepts and develop deeper understanding for three
semester or four quarter courses in calculus for students majoring in mathematics engineering or
science thomas calculus helps students reach the level of mathematical proficiency and maturity
you require but with support for students who need it through its balance of clear and intuitive
explanations current applications and generalised concepts in the 14th si edition new co author
christopher heil georgia institute of technology partners with author joel hass to preserve what
is best about thomas time tested text while reconsidering every word and every piece of art with
today s students in mind the result is a text that goes beyond memorising formulas and routine
procedures to help students generalise key concepts and develop deeper understanding the full
text downloaded to your computer with ebooks you can search for key concepts words and phrases
make highlights and notes as you study share your notes with friends ebooks are downloaded to
your computer and accessible either offline through the bookshelf available as a free download
available online and also via the ipad and android apps upon purchase you ll gain instant access
to this ebook time limit the ebooks products do not have an expiry date you will continue to
access your digital ebook products whilst you have your bookshelf installed this text is designed
for a three semester or four quarter calculus course math engineering and science majors calculus
hasn t changed but your students have today s students have been raised on immediacy and the
desire for relevance and they come to calculus with varied mathematical backgrounds thomas
calculus early transcendentals twelfth edition helps your students successfully generalize and
apply the key ideas of calculus through clear and precise explanations clean design thoughtfully
chosen examples and superior exercise sets thomas offers the right mix of basic conceptual and
challenging exercises along with meaningful applications this significant revision features more
examples more mid level exercises more figures normal 0 false false false this text is designed
for the multivariable component a three semester or four quarter calculus course math engineering
and science majors thomas calculus multivariable thirteenth edition introduces readers to the
intrinsic beauty of calculus and the power of its applications for more than half a century this
text has been revered for its clear and precise explanations thoughtfully chosen examples
superior figures and time tested exercise sets with this new edition the exercises were refined
updated and expanded always with the goal of developing technical competence while furthering
readers appreciation of the subject co authors hass and weir have made it their passion to
improve the text in keeping with the shifts in both the preparation and ambitions of today s
learners key topics infinite sequences and series parametric equations and polar coordinates
vectors and the geometry of space vector valued functions and motion in space partial derivatives
multiple integrals integrals and vector fields second order differential equations market for all
readers interested in calculus contains detailed solutions for all odd numbered exercises in
chapters p 9
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Student Solutions Manual for Thomas' Calculus
2017-04-12

this package includes a physical copy of thomas calculus by thomas weir and hass as well as
access to matlab this text is designed for a three semester or four quarter calculus course math
engineering and science majors calculus hasnt changed but your students have todays students have
been raised on immediacy and the desire for relevance and they come to calculus with varied
mathematical backgrounds thomas calculus twelfth edition helps your students successfully
generalize and apply the key ideas of calculus through clear and precise explanations clean
design thoughtfully chosen examples and superior exercise sets thomas offers the right mix of
basic conceptual and challenging exercises along with meaningful applications this significant
revision features more examples more mid level exercises more figures and improved conceptual
flow this is the complete text which contains chapters 1 16 separate versions are available
covering just single variable topics contains chapters 1 11 and multivariable topics contains
chapters 11 16 mymathlab access is not included with this isbn

Thomas' Calculus
2012-05-31

with ebooks you can search for key concepts words and phrases make highlights and notes as you
study share your notes with friends ebooks are downloaded to your computer and accessible either
offline through the bookshelf available as a free download available online and also via the ipad
and android apps upon purchase you ll gain instant access to this ebook time limit the ebooks
products do not have an expiry date you will continue to access your digital ebook products
whilst you have your bookshelf installed this text is designed for a three semester or four
quarter calculus course math engineering and science majors thomas calculus 13th edition
introduces students to the intrinsic beauty of calculus and the power of its applications for
more than half a century this text has been revered for its clear and precise explanations
thoughtfully chosen examples superior figures and time tested exercise sets with this new edition
the exercises were refined updated and expanded always with the goal of developing technical
competence while furthering students appreciation of the subject co authors hass and weir have
made it their passion to improve the text in keeping with the shifts in both the preparation and
ambitions of today s students

Thomas' Calculus eBook, SI Edition
2016-07-18

for three semester or four quarter courses in calculus for students majoring in mathematics
engineering or science thomas calculus helps students reach the level of mathematical proficiency
and maturity you require but with support for students who need it through its balance of clear
and intuitive explanations current applications and generalised concepts in the 14th si edition
new co author christopher heil georgia institute of technology partners with author joel hass to
preserve what is best about thomas time tested text while reconsidering every word and every
piece of art with today s students in mind the result is a text that goes beyond memorising
formulas and routine procedures to help students generalise key concepts and develop deeper
understanding

Thomas' Calculus
2001

key benefit thomas calculus early transcendentals media upgrade eleventh edition responds to the
needs of today s readers by developing their conceptual understanding while strengthening their
skills in algebra and trigonometry two areas of knowledge vital to the mastery of calculus this
book offers a full range of exercises a precise and conceptual presentation and a new media
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package designed specifically to meet the needs of today s readers the exercises gradually
increase in difficulty helping readers learn to generalize and apply the concepts the refined
table of contents introduces the exponential logarithmic and trigonometric functions in chapter 7
of the text key topics functions limits and continuity differentiation applications of
derivatives integration applications of definite integrals integrals and transcendental functions
techniques of integration further applications of integration conic sections and polar
coordinates infinite sequences and series vectors and the geometry of space vector valued
functions and motion in space partial derivatives multiple integrals integration in vector fields
market for all readers interested in calculus

Thomas' Calculus
2019-03-22

this is the ebook of the printed book and may not include any media website access codes or print
supplements that may come packaged with the bound book this text is designed for the single
variable component of a three semester or four quarter calculus course math engineering and
science majors calculus hasn t changed but your students have today s students have been raised
on immediacy and the desire for relevance and they come to calculus with varied mathematical
backgrounds thomas calculus early transcendentals twelfth edition helps your students
successfully generalize and apply the key ideas of calculus through clear and precise
explanations clean design thoughtfully chosen examples and superior exercise sets thomas offers
the right mix of basic conceptual and challenging exercises along with meaningful applications
this significant revision features more examples more mid level exercises more figures and
improved conceptual flow this is the full version of the text contains chapters 1 16 isbn 10
0321628837 isbn 13 9780321628831 thomas calculus early transcendentals single variable contains
chapters 1 11 the multivariable version of the text contains chapters 11 16 mymathlab access is
not included with this isbn

Thomas' Calculus
2008

the new edition of thomas is a return to what thomas has always been the book with the best
exercises for the 11th edition the authors have added exercises cut in the 10th edition as well
as going back to the classic 5th and 6th editions for additional exercises and examples the book
s theme is that calculus is about thinking one cannot memorize it all the exercises develop this
theme as a pivot point between the lecture in class and the understanding that comes with
applying the ideas of calculus in addition the table of contents has been refined to match the
standard syllabus many of the examples have been trimmed of distractions and rewritten with a
clear focus on the main ideas the authors have also excised extraneous information in general and
have made the technology much more transparent the ambition of thomas 11e is to teach the ideas
of calculus so that students will be able to apply them in new and novel ways first in the
exercises but ultimately in their careers every effort has been made to insure that all content
in the new edition reinforces thinking and encourages deep understanding of the material

Thomas' Calculus
2014-01-17

normal 0 false false false this text is designed for a three semester or four quarter calculus
course math engineering and science majors thomas calculus early transcendentals thirteenth
edition introduces readers to the intrinsic beauty of calculus and the power of its applications
for more than half a century this text has been revered for its clear and precise explanations
thoughtfully chosen examples superior figures and time tested exercise sets with this new edition
the exercises were refined updated and expanded always with the goal of developing technical
competence while furthering readers appreciation of the subject co authors hass and weir have
made it their passion to improve the text in keeping with the shifts in both the preparation and
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ambitions of today s learners key topics functions limits and continuity differentiation
applications of derivatives integration applications of definite integrals integrals and
transcendental functions techniques of integration first order differential equations infinite
sequences and series parametric equations and polar coordinates vectors and the geometry of space
vector valued functions and motion in space partial derivatives multiple integrals integrals and
vector fields second order differential equations market for all readers interested in calculus

Thomas' Calculus
2014

this text is designed for a three semester or four quarter calculus course math engineering and
science majors calculus hasn t changed but your students have today s students have been raised
on immediacy and the desire for relevance and they come to calculus with varied mathematical
backgrounds thomas calculus twelfth edition helps your students successfully generalize and apply
the key ideas of calculus through clear and precise explanations clean design thoughtfully chosen
examples and superior exercise sets thomas offers the right mix of basic conceptual and
challenging exercises along with meaningful applications this significant revision features more
examples more mid level exercises more figures and improved conceptual flow this is the complete
text which contains chapters 1 16 separate versions are available covering just single variable
topics contains chapters 1 11 and multivariable topics contains chapters 11 16 mymathlab access
is not included with this isbn

Student Solutions Manual, Multivariable for Thomas' Calculus
2013-10-17

the full text downloaded to your computer with ebooks you can search for key concepts words and
phrases make highlights and notes as you study share your notes with friends ebooks are
downloaded to your computer and accessible either offline through the bookshelf available as a
free download available online and also via the ipad and android apps upon purchase you ll gain
instant access to this ebook time limit the ebooks products do not have an expiry date you will
continue to access your digital ebook products whilst you have your bookshelf installed for three
semester or four quarter courses in calculus for students majoring in mathematics engineering or
science clarity and precision thomas calculus early transcendentals helps students reach the
level of mathematical proficiency and maturity you require but with support for students who need
it through its balance of clear and intuitive explanations current applications and generalised
concepts in the 14th si edition new co author christopher heil georgia institute of technology
partners with author joel hass to preserve what is best about thomas time tested text while
reconsidering every word and every piece of art with today s students in mind the result is a
text that goes beyond memorising formulas and routine procedures to help students generalise key
concepts and develop deeper understanding

Student Solutions Manual for Thomas' Calculus, Single Variable
2017-05-31

this text is designed for a three semester or four quarter calculus course math engineering and
science majors calculus hasn t changed but your students have today s students have been raised
on immediacy and the desire for relevance and they come to calculus with varied mathematical
backgrounds thomas calculus early transcendentals twelfth edition helps your students
successfully generalize and apply the key ideas of calculus through clear and precise
explanations clean design thoughtfully chosen examples and superior exercise sets thomas offers
the right mix of basic conceptual and challenging exercises along with meaningful applications
this significant revision features more examples more mid level exercises more figures improved
conceptual flow and the best in technology for learning and teaching the text is available with a
robust mymathlab course an online homework tutorial and study solution designed for today s
students in addition to interactive multimedia features like java applets and animations
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thousands of mathxl exercises are available for students to get the practice they need

Student Solutions Manual, Single Variable, for Thomas' Calculus
2013-10-21

thomas calculus for the jee 13 e is an indian adaptation of the internationally renowned
bestseller thomas calculus by george b thomas jr maurice d weir joel r hass the indian adaptation
modified as per the jee syllabus strives to meet the requirements of the students

Thomas' Calculus
2002-07-01

for three semester or four quarter courses in calculus for students majoring in mathematics
engineering or science clarity and precision thomas calculus early transcendentals helps students
reach the level of mathematical proficiency and maturity you require but with support for
students who need it through its balance of clear and intuitive explanations current applications
and generalised concepts in the 14th si edition new co author christopher heil georgia institute
of technology partners with author joel hass to preserve what is best about thomas time tested
text while reconsidering every word and every piece of art with today s students in mind the
result is a text that goes beyond memorising formulas and routine procedures to help students
generalise key concepts and develop deeper understanding

Thomas' Calculus, Media Upgrade Value Pack (Includes Student's
Solutions Manual Part One for Thomas' Calculus & Student's
Solutions Manual Part Two Fo
2007-03

for three semester or four quarter courses in calculus for students majoring in mathematics
engineering or science thomas calculus helps students reach the level of mathematical proficiency
and maturity you require but with support for students who need it through its balance of clear
and intuitive explanations current applications and generalised concepts in the 14th si edition
new co author christopher heil georgia institute of technology partners with author joel hass to
preserve what is best about thomas time tested text while reconsidering every word and every
piece of art with today s students in mind the result is a text that goes beyond memorising
formulas and routine procedures to help students generalise key concepts and develop deeper
understanding the full text downloaded to your computer with ebooks you can search for key
concepts words and phrases make highlights and notes as you study share your notes with friends
ebooks are downloaded to your computer and accessible either offline through the bookshelf
available as a free download available online and also via the ipad and android apps upon
purchase you ll gain instant access to this ebook time limit the ebooks products do not have an
expiry date you will continue to access your digital ebook products whilst you have your
bookshelf installed

Thomas' Calculus
2005

this text is designed for a three semester or four quarter calculus course math engineering and
science majors calculus hasn t changed but your students have today s students have been raised
on immediacy and the desire for relevance and they come to calculus with varied mathematical
backgrounds thomas calculus early transcendentals twelfth edition helps your students
successfully generalize and apply the key ideas of calculus through clear and precise
explanations clean design thoughtfully chosen examples and superior exercise sets thomas offers
the right mix of basic conceptual and challenging exercises along with meaningful applications
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this significant revision features more examples more mid level exercises more figures

Thomas' Calculus
2010

normal 0 false false false this text is designed for the multivariable component a three semester
or four quarter calculus course math engineering and science majors thomas calculus multivariable
thirteenth edition introduces readers to the intrinsic beauty of calculus and the power of its
applications for more than half a century this text has been revered for its clear and precise
explanations thoughtfully chosen examples superior figures and time tested exercise sets with
this new edition the exercises were refined updated and expanded always with the goal of
developing technical competence while furthering readers appreciation of the subject co authors
hass and weir have made it their passion to improve the text in keeping with the shifts in both
the preparation and ambitions of today s learners key topics infinite sequences and series
parametric equations and polar coordinates vectors and the geometry of space vector valued
functions and motion in space partial derivatives multiple integrals integrals and vector fields
second order differential equations market for all readers interested in calculus

Thomas' Calculus Early Transcendentals
2011

contains detailed solutions for all odd numbered exercises in chapters p 9

Thomas' Calculus Early Transcendentals
2011

Thomas' Calculus
2014

Thomas' Calculus, Single Variable
2010-07

Thomas' Calculus
2009

Thomas' Calculus
2006

Thomas' Calculus
2017
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Student Solutions Manual for Thomas' Calculus, Multivariable
2017-04-19

Thomas' Calculus: Early Transcendentals, Global Edition
2019-01-03

Thomas' Calculus Early Transcendentals
2005-02

Thomas' Calculus, Media Upgrade Value Pack (includes
MyMathLab/MyStatLab Student Access Kit and Video Lectures on CD
with Optional Captioning for Thomas' Calculus Media Upgrade)
2007-07

Thomas' Calculus
2013-10-01

Thomas' Calculus Early Transcendentals: Pearson New
International Edition PDF eBook
2013-08-27

THOMAS' CALCULUS
2014

Thomas Calculus for the JEE
2015

Thomas' Calculus
2000-09

Thomas' Calculus: Early Transcendentals in SI Units
2019-02-14
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Thomas' Calculus in SI Units
2019-03-28

Thomas' Calculus Early Transcendentals
2013-07-29

Calculus Early Transcendentals
2007-03

Thomas' Calculus
2016

Thomas' Calculus, Multivariable
2014

Thomas' Calculus
2005

Thomas' Calculus Early Transcendentals
2005-05

Thomas' Calculus
2000-10-01
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